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INQ 15-286 Sanchez 

 

From: Centorino, Joseph (COE)  

Sent: Tuesday, December 22, 2015 1:51 PM 

To: Perez, Martha D. (COE); Diaz-Greco, Gilma M. (COE) 

Subject: INQ 15-286 Daniella Levine Cava Miami-Dade County Commissioner, District 8 (Sunshine Law) 

 

Assistant Miami-Dade County Attorney Gerald Sanchez inquired on behalf of Miami-Dade County Commissioner Daniella 

Levina Cava regarding whether it would be permissible under the Sunshine Law, Section 286.011, Florida Statutes (as 

well as Miami-Dade County Citizens’ Bill of Rights – Right to Notice) for Commissioner Levine Cava to meet individually 

with members of the P3 board, created by resolution of the Miami-Dade County Commission to advise concerning 

possible Public Private Partnership arrangements between the County and private enterprise, to express her views 

concerning the creation of such projects.   I advised Mr. Sanchez that it would be permissible for the Commissioner to 

meet separately with members of the board to express her views and concerns, provided that she did not include any 

mention of the substance of her discussions with other board members, all of whom fall within the ambit of the Florida 

Sunshine Law. 
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